
TEAM NEUTRINO
CelebrAsian Festival
During Asian American Pacific Islander month, a few of our 
members got the outreach opportunity to showcase our 
robot and achievements. This event was hosted in Des 
Moines by the Iowa Asian Alliance. While there, team 
members helped spread awareness about STEM and its 
importance in the community. This was a rewarding 
experience that of our members enjoyed.

End of the Year Party
At the end of the year party, we celebrated the Rapid React 
season by playing games and spending time with each other. 
We also said goodbye to our 13 graduating seniors. We 
thanked them for all the splendid seasons they have spent 
with us. We are heartbroken to see them go, but we know a 
great future awaits for each and every one of them.

CIT Sponsor Visit
On June 10th, Team Neutrino held our first sponsor visit of 
the summer for CIT Transportation, sharing and showcasing 
what Team Neutrino is and does. This was great training for 
our NEWtrino students. CIT provides Team Neutrino 
transportation to competitions and continues to support us. 
Thank you CIT Transportation for sponsoring us since our 
founding! 

Summer Training Camps
Over the course of the summer, Team Neutrino has been 
offering 11 training camps for incoming students that want 
to be on the team. Each camp is offered by a subteam where 
they have live examples, hands-on projects, and training 
that are led by student subteam managers. This year camps 
are offered in many areas such as outreach, graphics, CAD, 
programming, manufacturing and prototyping.
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